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Comments: I am a community member and am in full SUPPORT for the EagleVail trail extension project.  

 

This extension represents researched and respectful trail planning.  

 

When we meet the demand of the community by creating a legal and sustainable trail that stays off private

property and eliminates future social trail creation, that is being proactive, not reactive.

 

When we take trail users off of Highway 6, we create more safe environments for motorists and trail users.  

 

When we offer trails out the back door of our community homes, we are inclusive and forward thinking of our

communities health.  

 

When knowing there is already a spider web of social trails there, we become better stewards of the land by

creating one trail.  We become better community members by using a legal trail that respects private property.    

 

This is smart, calculated and respectful to our community &amp; our natural environment.

 

Thank you for your time, thoughtful considerations and for all that you do.  

You are appreciated!

 

Gratefully,

Hailee Rustad


